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North Bay, ON December 14, 2021 

 

 

Subject: Report from Peter Leckie dated November 19, 2021 re Recommendations of 

the Acting Integrity Commissioners   

 

File No.   Res.  2021 -   

Moved by Councillor:   

Seconded by Councillor:   

That Council’s request for the attendance of The Honourable George Valin before Council 

for the purpose of discussing the recommendations as set out in his Integrity 

Commissioner Report dated December 11, 2020, is no longer required.   

 

 

 

Carried  Carried as amended  Lost  

 

 

Conflict  Endorsement of Chair  

 

Yeas      Nays    

        

        

         

 

Record of Vote (Upon Request of Councillor  ___) 

 

Signature of Clerk _ 
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